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Announcement Content

Explanations

Operation License of Pusula Kıymetli Madenler Ticareti A.Ş. (Member code:WBP)  has been cancelled according to the resolution of 
Ministry of Treasury and Finance (According to the "Regulation Concerning the Principles of Operations of Precious Metals Exchange 
Intermediary Institutions and Foundation of Precious Metals Brokerage Houses" article 21). By the decision of the Board of Directors 
dated January 21, 2021 and numbered 2021/2-5 authorization to trade and Exchange membership of the mentioned company has 
been cancelled.
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